
Resumption of Regular Classes and Student-Teacher Meeting

Please be informed that regular classes at the Institute of Information Technology (IIT),

Jahangirnagar University will resume on Sunday, 18th August 2024.

Due to changes in course teachers for some courses, the existing class routine has been

revised. All classes will be conducted according to the new routine.

To facilitate open communication and address any concerns, a student-teacher meeting

will be held from 12:00 PM to 1:00 PM on the same day at the gallery of the Mathematics

and Statistics Building. 

We request all students to be present on campus before Sunday. If you require any

assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you.

Director 

Institute of Information Technology (IIT)

Jahangirnagar University
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Copy forwarded to:

1. Current students of all batches of IIT, JU.

2. All faculty members of IIT, JU.

3. All Officers of  IIT, JU.

4. All Staff of IIT, JU.
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Jahangirnagar 
University

Emai: iit@juniv.edu, PABX 02224491045-51, Ext. 1239
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